ATTEND MEETING

VIRTUALLY

AVAILABLE TO VIEW ONLINE:
SEPTEMBER OCTOBER

27 08

2021 2021

SPECIAL ONLINE EVENT

Submit questions to project team members during a

LWE | MONDAY,

SEPTEMBER 27, 2021
a 5:00 P.M. t0 6:30 P.m.

REGISTER NOW!
www.swilinterstates.com/i4-corridor-vpm

Recording of event to be made available on website upon conclusion.
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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District One, is hDStII'Ig d

PUBLIC OUTREACH MEETING

INTERSTATE 4 (1-4) CORRIDOR
MASTER PLAN

CORRIDOR LIMITS: I-4 from west of Polk Parkway (SR
FPID No.: 442512-1 | Polk County, Florida

TUESDAY, FROM
5:00 p.m.

SEPTEMBER 28 | .
2021 | 7:00em.

LAKE CRAGO RECREATIONAL CENTER
525 Lake Crago Dr.
Lakeland, FL 33805

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THIS PROJECT, PLEASE VISIT :
WWW.SWFLINTERSTATES.com/i4-corridor

For those unable to attend during the meeting period, presentation
materials will be made available to view on the project website.



Aniruddha (Rudy) Gotmare, P.E.

I-4 Project Manager, MS 1-81

Florida Department of Transportation - District One
801 N. Broadway Ave., Bartow, FL 33830

. | OPEN HOUSE
® LOCATION
IR LAKE CRAGO
Laka C RECREATIONAL CENTER
525 LAKE CRAGO DR.
LAKELAND, FL 33805
b
:
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The purpose of this public outreach meeting is to provide information on this
project and to collect comments to be submitted into the public record.
Comments will be accepted through October 8, 2021 using the on-line form,
mailed to the address above, or via email to Aniruddha.Gotmare@dot.state.fl.us.

The Florida Department of Transportation is required to comply with various non-discrimination laws and
regulations including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. Public participation is solicited without regard to
race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their
concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Cynthia Sykes, FDOT District One

Title VI Coordinator by phone at 863-519-2287, orvia email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot. state.fl.us.

Para informacion en espaiiol por favor comuniguese con nuestro representante, Luis Diaz al 407-710-3341.
Nos interesa mucho la opinion del pablico sobre este proyecto.

The Florida Department of Transportation may adopt this planning product into the environmental review
process, pursuant to Title 23 U.S.C. § 168(d)(4), or to the state project development process.
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